

Narrandera High School

Acting Principal: Ms S Walsh (M.Ed.-Ed Lead, B. Ed -Junior. Sec, Grad. Dip-RE, Dip. Teach-Hum)

Telephone: (02) 6959 1744 PO Box 34, NARRANDERA NSW 2700

Fax: (02) 6959 3297 Email: Narrandera-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

18th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

2022-2023 Changeover

(Compressed Curriculum)

Our new academic year will commence in:

Week 6

Monday 14th November 2022

All students will progress to the next year level and new student timetables will be issued.

Students are encouraged to check their timetables for the subjects they will be studying and purchase the required number of new exercise books or any other stationery supplies ready for the new school year. Students should arrive on time on Monday 14th November, ready to learn.

Those students currently in Year 10 moving into Year 11 will be required to make the necessary uniform changes:

- Boys Summer White polo, grey shorts etc
- Girls Summer White polo, light blue skirt etc

If you require further information, please contact the school on 6959 1744.

Ms Simone Walsh Principal (Acting)